To the family
Thank you

School is going well, just this pass week was week five of the quarter and we have five
more weeks to go before the end of the third quarter. Classes are going well also, and I am
learning much from them. The days that I have study periods on my school days. I am in the
library sitting at a desk or standing at podium writing on a medium side dry erase board that is
sitting on top of the podium. The good thing is it saves paper writing on the board. Even on my
days I am not in school I am working hard on my studies to make sure I get it done on time.

Bible class for the teens class on Wednesday night is going well. We just did lesson nine
of the lesson series I put together call “Characteristics of A Christian Life” questions and
comments are being made in class. This past Wednesday I had a full house in the class room of
students for the teen class. Sunday bible class is going well too. As this quarter for the bible class
are coming to an end after this month. I will be taking time off from teaching the teen class and
will pick up back at the fourth quarter to teach them again.

When its stats to warm up here soon in the area I will be helping my brother and a friend
of ours with their garden. Some of the veggies that are grown go to the students that are currently
in school. Each year students get different veggies from the garden and they are happy to receive
the veggies.

Again, thank you for the support. I pray that someday I can come visit the family here
and get to know you all better. I ask for prayers that [ may continue my studies and focus on the
Word of God. Also to be able to go out and preach the Word for all to hear.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate



